Livingston ROSC FY25

End of Year Report

Community Impacts

The fruit of FY25 is evidence of strong
collaboration between local service providers and
community organizations to provide a true
“network of care”.

Active volunteers from the ROSC Council and its
Subcommittees are engaged in community events
and outreach activities. This has led to numerous
in-person engagement and grown the ROSC
contact list to broaden the reach of our coalition
within the entire community. Each partnering
agency has a ROSC 101 binder that outlines the
mission and strategic plan for all employees to
have access to.

The ROSC has provided QPR Suicide Prevention
trainings to 76 people, including staff from Boys
and Girls Club, Livingston County Health
Department, Livingston County Probation
Department, IHR Counseling, Safe Journeys, and
Jeremiah’s Journey Suicide Awareness Group.

FY25 has gained engagement from the following

sectors: Heartland Community College- Pontiac,
Manufacturing, EMS, Veterans Assistance
Commission, Chamber of Commerce, Public
Libraries, Local Hospital (OSF), Women's Health
Advocacy, Local Employment Agency/Advocates

Funded in whole or in part by the Illinois Department of Human Services,
Division of Substance Use Prevention and Recovery.

Community Partners
IHR Counseling, Livingston County Sheriff,
Pontiac Police Department, Drug Court, Mental
Health Board, Livingston Co. Commission of
Children and Youth, Boys and Girls Club,
Livingston County Health Department, OSF
Healthcare, Life CIL, Butterfly Project,
Livingston County Probation, Heartland
Community College- Pontiac, Mosaic, Futures
Unlimited, United Way of Livingston County,
Salvation Army/360 Life Center, Dwight Police
Department, Bright Point, Safe Journey's, PLEs

Special Population Served
Youth, youth-serving organizations,
homeless/unhoused, probation clients/re-entry-
including those justice involved seeking
employment

FY25 ROSC Priorities

1. Collaborating with local agencies including the

Health Department and the counseling
providers to increase awareness of resources
via social media messaging throughout the
county.

2.Providing direct support to United
Way/Salvation Army to bring awareness
regarding the homeless challenges in
Livingston County.

3.Partner with diverse service providers to
promote a digital campaign that shares
testimonials and will instill hope and provide
tangible pathways to recovery.




